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WASHINGTON, D . C. 

1i:ir • .Amon G. Carter, 
Fort Worth Star- Telegram, 
Fort Vlorth, Texas. 

Dear .Amon: 

January 12, 1946. 

The copy of your telegram to President 

Truman was forwarded to me in New York where the 

Associated Press Board of Directors was holding 

a meeting . 

I showed it to Paul Patterson and Eddie 
~ 

Butler and both of them agreed with that it was a 
"" very able presentation. 

I congratulate you on it. 

With cordial regards , 

Sincerely, 

Frank B. Noyes 


